From: Sara Forster

To: steve.daurelio@nordson.com
Subject: Additional Information Request regarding NDC Technologies, Inc., NRC License No. 04-23264-01, CN 643602
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 3:11:00 PM

Good afternoon, Steve:

Our office has reviewed your October 7, 2024, request to list Jacque Bickley, Quality and
Compliance Director, as Radiation Safety Officer on the referenced radioactive materials
license. We have reviewed the training certificate for the course completed from November
3-4, 2022, and have noted that it appears to be limited to online material. Limited details
regarding that training, or additional training and experience were included in the request.

Could you please provide a signed and dated letter containing any additional hands-on
experience that Jacque Bickley has with the licensed materials — or overseeing the use of
those materials - authorized under the license, or with other radioactive materials? If
possible, could you also include an agenda or list of topics covered in the online training
course? Finally, if Jacque Bickley is listed on any other radioactive materials licenses as
either an authorized individual or Radiation Safety Officer, could you please provide the
license number and a copy of that license, if available.

When providing additional training and experience, it is helpful to include dates and
locations in the response. If you are unable to provide a response in the next few days,
could you please provide a date by which you will be able to respond? For quickest
processing, it is best to provide your response as a pdf file attached to an email message.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

%/Ifd/

Sara A. Forster, Senior Health Physicist

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region III
Division of Radiological Safety & Security
Materials Licensing Branch

2056 Westings Ave. - Ste. 400

Naperville, IL 60563-2657

sara.forster@nrc.gov

Direct: (630) 829-9892

Facsimile: (630) 515-1078

Pratecting People and the Envivonment
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